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Subject Important Message from the Provost

In the aftermath of yesterday's terrible events, many students are
experiencing personal difficulties, some of which may affect their
academic performance even when they are physically able to attend
class. Accordingly, I am asking all instructors not to penalize
students who, for whatever reason, are unable to attend class or
complete assignments this week.

Robert McGrath
Provost



